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Grade 3H March Newsletter

Dear Grade 3H Parents,

Wow!  It’s hard to believe that we are in March already. We are

looking forward to spring!  Please note the following dates.

Watch out for the leprechauns!

Home Reading:

This month I am asking for 8 reading tickets to be handed in on

Thursday, March 23rd. Happy reading!

Parent-Teacher Conferences

We will be having Parent-Teacher Conferences on the evenings of

March 22nd /23rd.  Please watch for more information coming

from our office regarding signing up for P/T Conferences.

Important dates:

March 10- PD Day - No school

March 17 - St. Patrick’s Day.  Wear green.

March 22/23 - Parent-Teacher Conferences

March 24- No school - Lieu Day

March 23 - Reading Tickets due (8)

Religion:

During Lent, please remind your child to check their Lenten

calendar each day. We will continue to collect food items for the

Red Deer Food Bank.  Please donate if you are able.

Language Arts:

We will continue to focus on reading comprehension, reading

accuracy, reading fluency and expanding vocabulary.  We will also

continue working on descriptive writing with elaborative detail.



We have been working with the students to write a complete

paragraph.  They have now finished writing a few paragraphs and

will continue to work on developing their writing skills.

Math:

This month we will begin our Fractions unit.  Students will be

learning about situations in which fractions are used, that

fractions represent a part of a whole and will compare fractions

of the same whole that have like denominators.

(math vocabulary this month: fractions, whole, half, thirds,

quarters, denominators, numerators)

Math Facts:   It is so important for your children to know their

basic facts (addition and subtraction to 18) and that they have a

good grasp of adding and subtracting 2-digit numbers.  Please

have them practice a couple of equations every evening to help

improve their fluency and accuracy with these concepts.  We will

begin 3-digit addition and subtraction soon.

Science: We are finishing off our Hearing and Sound Unit. Our

next topic for science is called “Building and Testing with a

Variety of Materials”.

Social: This month students will continue to learn about Ukraine.

We will read about the traditions and celebrations in Ukrainian

culture.  We will be discussing their quality of life, the services

they need, their resources, their land, their environment as well

as their government.

Have a great month!

Mrs Huddleston


